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From:
To: TPUC DocketRoom
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tellico poA / water
Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 3:00:40 PM

I am requesting you intercede with tellico village to explain why they are charging us 
over 225% over regulation for our water

Sandra Bridges

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 16, 2025 at 3:00 p.m.
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